Daniel A. Spitzer HOdngNIE!RIlSS we

Partner
Direct Dial: 716.848.1420
dspitzer@hodgsonruss.com

February 5, 2025

Via e-mail to: jmaerten@pendletonny.us

Town of Pendleton

Attn: Joel Maerten, Supervisor
6570 Campbell Blvd.
Lockport, NY 14094

Re: Legal Representation

Dear Supervisor Maerten:

On behalf of Hodgson Russ LLP, we are pleased that the Town of Pendleton has
again chosen us to represent them, specifically with regards to assistance with the 5532 Killian
Road Construction and Debris Facility.

We have not changed anything in our general terms of our engagement with
Catalyze Energy as set forth in our prior engagement letter.

Since our original engagement letter we have strengthened our privacy policy.
During the course of this engagement, the firm may collect certain personal information relating
to the services contemplated by this letter. When we do so, we require that clients provide the
minimum amount of personal information necessary for us to perform our legal services. The
collection of any such personal information will be governed by, and such personal information
will be processed in accordance with, the firm’s Privacy Policy, as well as any applicable privacy
laws and codes of professional conduct. You can obtain a copy of the firm’s Privacy Policy on
our website at www.hodgsonruss.com or by requesting one from us

Please give me a call if you have any questions or concerns. We appreciate the
opportunity to continue representing you on this matter.

Very truly yours,

Daniel A. Spitzer
DAS/dcb
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